
Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
R6ute 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

In 'response to your letter dated March 20, 
1970 and addressed to the Deputy Attorney General, 
please be advised that you have the right to request 
the Attorney General to review the Deputy Attorney 
General's decision on your request for information 
under the Public Information Section of the Adminis-
trative Procedure Act. 

Such a request should be filed with the Attorney 
General within thirty days after the date of the 
notice advising you of the Deputy Attorney General's 
decision. For further information on this procedure, 
please refer to 28 C:F.R. 116.7(c). 

Sincerely, 

. Richards R lapp 
Special Assistant to the 
Deputy Attorney General 

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

April 2, 1970 


